
NEIGHT HILL

HIMBLETON
DROITWICH
WORCS
WR9 7LE
Telephone:  01905 391231

www.himbleton.worcs.sch.uk
HEADTEACHER:   Mrs G. Martin
[image: image1.jpg]ONC
e‘( of £ k/'?

M
i§$ N

SCHOOM





Dear Parents,


KS1 will be taking part in an ‘Explorer’s Day’ on Thursday 13th February. This will enable us to ‘wrap up’ our Unit of Enquiry for this half of term and bring the topic to a close. We will continue to embed the children’s learning with a fun activity based day outside in the Forest School Area. We will therefore need the children to come to school in warm home clothes and if possible please come dressed as an ‘Explorer’.

Mr Robert’s, one of the school Governor’s has kindly offered to come and help build an igloo with the children out of the many milk cartons you have all sent into school. Watch out for the final construction.

The children will require a packed lunch that day because we will be eating lunch in our ‘Explorer’s Station’ outside. Please send your child with plenty of supplies to keep them going throughout the day. We are very much looking forward to ending this Unit of Enquiry with an inspiring and educational day.

Thank you for your help and support.

Best wishes

Mrs White and Mrs Griffiths


